Young, Shaneka

From: Betsy Albury <betsy_albury@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 8:59 AM
To: Simmons, Jason A.

Subject: RE: HPB meeting & attendance

Jason,

Thank you for notifying me regarding the attendance requirement. I have appreciated the opportunity to
participate in this important endeavor supporting the historic heritage of our community. I am facing increased
family responsibilities and must resign from my membership on the Historic Preservation Board.

I thank the Commission for this opportunity to participate on this board and work with such wonderful group of
dedicated citizens.

Sincerely yours,

Betsy Albury

-------- Original message --------

From: "Simmons, Jason A."

Date:08/31/2016 1:23 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Betsy Albury (Betsy_Albury@cox.net)"
Cc: "Persons, Andrew W." ,"Figueroa, Norma"
Subject: HPB meeting & attendance

Good Afternoon:

This is just a note to inform you that your attendance at the September 6, 2016 meeting is required in order to
stay in compliance with the meeting attendance requirements of the City of Gainesville’s Ordinance 110658,
Section 2-247 (Removal From Office). If you attend, you will have attended 66 2/3 of the 6 most recent board
meetings where voting has occurred, which is the minimum requirement for quasi-judicial and administrative

boards.

We hope to see you next Tuesday night at the September Historic Preservation Board meeting. Thank you for
your participation in the process of maintaining Gainesville’s historic heritage.

Sincerely,



Jason Simmons

Planner

Planning Department - City of Gainesville
Telephone: (352) 334-5022

simmonsja@cityofgainesville.org



